
																																																						
	
	
August	17,	2017		
	
Chairman	Steve	Hill	
Las	Vegas	Stadium	Authority	Board	
6385	S.	Rainbow	Blvd.,	Suite	105	
Las	Vegas,	NV	89118	
	
Dear	Chairman	Hill:	
	
Our	sincere	thanks	to	the	Las	Vegas	Stadium	Authority	Board	and	to	the	Raiders	for	
your	time	and	effort	in	making	a	domed,	NFL-ready	stadium	a	priority	for	southern	
Nevada.	We	are	grateful	for	your	hard	work	ensuring	UNLV	continues	to	be	an	
important	partner	in	this	great	opportunity.		
	
The	partnership	among	the	Raiders,	the	Las	Vegas	Stadium	Authority	Board	and	the	
Nevada	System	of	Higher	Education	is	not	just	about	football.	It	is	about	building	a	
better	community	for	all	Nevadans.		
	
We’ve	been	asked	many	times	about	ongoing	discussion	of	the	joint	use	agreement	
among	the	parties.	Without	getting	into	the	finer	points	of	negotiations,	we	can	say	
we	are	making	great	strides	from	where	we	began	our	conversations	with	the	
Raiders	and	have	reached	consensus	on	many	items.		There	is	still	work	to	be	done	
but	we	are	optimistic	about	achieving	the	desired	results	to	the	benefit	of	all	parties.		
	
We	look	forward	to	our	continued	work	with	the	Raiders	and	the	Las	Vegas	Stadium	
Authority	Board	to	give	UNLV	football	–	and	the	great	fans	–	access	to	a	stadium	and	
an	accompanying	game	day	experience	that	will	rival	the	best	in	college	football.	
	
	
Cordially,	
	

	
	
Thom	Reilly	 	 	 	 	 	 Len	Jessup	
Chancellor	 	 	 	 	 	 President	
Nevada	System	of	Higher	Education	 	 University	of	Nevada,	Las	Vegas	


